
 

 

Brief Report on Anti-Ragging Activities for the 2024-25 Academic Year 

1. An Anti-Ragging Committee was established on July 29, 2024, consisting of 40 

members, with the Principal serving as Chairman and the Dean of Student Affairs as 

Convenor. 

2. An Anti-Ragging Squad was also formed on July 29, 2024, comprising 21 members, 

again with the Principal as Chairman and the Dean of Student Affairs as Convenor. 

3. Blockwise Anti-Ragging Squads were appointed to ensure vigilance throughout the 

campus. 

4. The first meeting of the Anti-Ragging Committee was held on Thursday, August 1, 

2023. 

5. Anti-Ragging Week was observed from August 12 to August 18, 2024. 

6. Student undertakings against ragging were registered online for students of II, III, and 

IV B.Tech, as well as II MBA, with their ID numbers documented. 

7. Various student rallies were organized to raise awareness about anti-ragging. 

8. A student elocution competition was conducted on the topic of anti-ragging. 

9. Deans addressed all senior students (II, III, IV B.Tech, and II MBA) to emphasize the 

seriousness of ragging. 

10. The Dean of Student Affairs addressed first-year B.Tech students to inform them 

about the dangers and consequences of ragging. 

11. Anti-ragging banners were prominently displayed across the campus, including in 

hostels. 

12. Every department was equipped with anti-ragging boards. 

13. Anti-ragging posters were downloaded from the official website and pasted in college 

buses, canteens, hostels, labs, classrooms, and various strategic locations across the 

campus. 

 

 



 

Anti-Ragging Committee and Squad appointment Circular 



 

 



 

 

             

 

  

 



 

          

 

  

Bockwise antiragging squad 

 



 

 

 

 



       

 

        

Student anti – ragging undertaking IDs fileing. 

 



 

Deans Addressing to II,III IV B.Tech and II MBA Students about sereousness of Antiragging  

 

 

 



 

 

 



Dean of Student Affairs Addressing First-Year B.Tech Students on Ragging Awareness  

 

 

 

 

 



Various student rallies were organized to raise awareness about anti-ragging 

 

 

 



 

Elucotion on antiragging  

 

 

 

 



Banners around the campus 

 

 

  

 



  

 

Antiragging Boards in the Departments  

           



 

 

 



 

 

Posters around the campus and buses 

                               

 

             



 

            

 

  

 


